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I believe this policy change will allow individuals to build careers, take promotions, 

and contribute to society without the fear of losing essential Medicaid benefits. With 

the support of various organizations, this initiative strives to create a more inclusive 

and prosperous future for the disability community in Oregon. I fully support this 

policy change. 


